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EAST GOSHEN TOWNSHIP 

HISTORICAL COMMISSION MEETING 
June 13, 2019   

 
The East Goshen Township Historical Commission held a regularly scheduled meeting on 
Thursday, June 13, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. at the Township Building.  Members in attendance are 
indicated in bold:  
Chairman Ted Roberts,  
Vice Chairman Mary Urbine 
Kelly Bidegary,  
Ed Lendrat,   
Kathleen Lynch, 
Charles Proctor 
 Lazarus Zarogiannis 
Also in attendance: Mark Gordon, Township Zoning Officer and Tom McDonald, resident. 
 
Call to Order – Ted called the meeting to order.   
 
Pledge of Allegiance – Ted led the Pledge of Allegiance and asked for a moment of silence 
for our first responders, military and remember the 75th anniversary of D-Day. 
 
Minutes 
The minutes of the May 9, 2019 meeting were approved. 
 
Old Business 
1.  Sullivan House – This property is officially on East Goshen’s historic properties list.  Ted 
and Mary attended the open house on June 5, 2019.  Ted commented that it is a grand house 
with high ceilings and staircases.  Kathleen is writing an article for the township newsletter.  
Ted would like it to be put on the Township website. 
2.  2019 Ornament – Ted mentioned that they need to select the picture of the Sullivan 
House to use on the 2019 ornament by July so it can be ordered in August. 
 
New Business  
1.  Chester CO. Historic Preservation Network - Ted mentioned that on Wednesday June 19, 
2019 the CCHPN will have their annual awards dinner.  This year Kathryn Yahres will 
receive an award.  Ted will attend. 
2.  Escape Room – On July 13, 2019 the Parks & Recreation Commission will host an Escape 
Room at the Blacksmith Shop.  Ted is meeting with Jason Lang next Wednesday, June 19, 
afternoon to discuss opening the Plank House on July 13th. 
3.  Community Day is Saturday June 29, 2019.  Ted will sell the 2018 ornament. 
4.  King Road & Rte. 352 – Ted reported that East Goshen and East Whiteland held a public 
meeting on June 5, 2019 to discuss this intersection.  There were several options.  East 
Whiteland postponed their vote.  East Goshen will discuss and can vote on this Tuesday 
June 18,2019.  Ted owns the Three Tuns Tavern, which is located at this intersection. 
 
Any Other Matter 
1.  Mark Gordon reviewed the sketch plan that Hankin presented at the Planning 
Commission meeting.  It is a proposal to build 2 apartment buildings in the Corporate Park 
along Paoli Pike. 
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Adjournment 
There being no further business, Ed made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Kelly seconded 
the motion.  The motion passed. The meeting was adjourned at 7:45 p.m. 
The next meeting will be held on Thursday, July 11, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Ruth Kiefer,  Recording Secretary 


